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Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
The Southeast Texas Coaches Association is a group made up of coaches from the entire Southeast 
Texas area.  When the group first began, we would host an annual clinic and give out one scholarship to 
a deserving boy and girl student athlete.  Because of the generosity of businesses like yours, even during 
the COVID pandemic, we were still able to give out several scholarships to deserving student athletes in 
our area.   
 
Due to the pandemic, we were unable to have our annual all-star weekend last year.  But we are pleased 
to announce that we will once again host our all-star weekend this year, June 16 – 19.  The games will 
include softball, baseball, volleyball, girls’ and boys’ basketball, and football.   
 
In order to be able to give out these scholarships as well as make our all-star experience one that will 
always be remembered, we are going to host a golf tournament.  The golf tournament will be Thursday, 
June 10th at 9:00 am at the Babe Zaharias Golf Course in Port Arthur.  It will be a 4-person scramble at 
the cost of $240.00 per team. Food and beverages will be provided. Prizes will be given for longest drive 
as well as closest to the pin.  Prizes will also be awarded for winners of the tournament.  A silent auction 
will also be available to those participating in the tournament. 
 
Along with getting teams for the tournament, we are asking for generous businesses to sponsor a hole 
or donate items for our silent auction.  The cost to sponsor a hole is $100.00.  All donations are tax 
deductible and are greatly appreciated. 
 
In closing, I would like to thank you in advance for your contributions and/or donations to the Southeast 
Texas Coaches Association Golf Tournament.  Please know that your generosity is going to a great cause 
and will help some very grateful student athletes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ricardo Serna - Tournament Director 
1401 Merriman  
Port Neches, TX 77651 
Office (409) 729-7644 ext 274  
Email  rserna@pngisd.org 
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